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VPD Report Number: 23-000095 Date/Time Occurred: January 1, 2023, at 5:32 A.M.  

Type of Incident: Home Invasion and Attempted 

Residential Burglary 

Location: 900 Block of W Sweet 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Alex Aguilar  55  YES     

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On January 1, 2023, at 5:32am the Visalia Police Department received a call for service in the 900 block of  

W Sweet regarding a male who had unlawfully entered a residence. As officers were arriving in the area the caller 

advised that the male fled on foot. Dispatch then received a call from a resident in the 1400 block of N Conyer advising 

that a male was attempting to enter their home. Officers quickly responded and took the male into custody prior to him 

entering the residence on North Conyer. Through the investigation the male was positively identified as being 

responsible for both incidents. During the incident on W Sweet the male entered the home and demanded money from 

the resident. An altercation ensued and the residents were able to get the male out of the home.  The suspect was arrested 

for Home Invasion and Attempted Residential Burglary. He was booked into the Tulare County Pre-Trail Facility.  

 

 

  

   Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor: Sgt. Blake McEwen  
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